

Feedback on ESEA Abstracts

Dear ESEA members,

We hope you are all healthy and safe.

After the announcement that the 2020 Helsinki Conference has been postponed to next year, we wish to seek information from colleagues who have submitted an abstract to this year's edition. If you have submitted an abstract and want to have feedback about its content and corresponding acceptance/rejection, please send an e-mail to Pamela Wicker until 30 April 2020: pamela.wicker@uni-bielefeld.de

The Scientific Committee of the Conference will organize a review process for those colleagues seeking feedback. Please note that per APA style it is also possible to include an abstract into a CV even if the conference was canceled (please see the link and example below for specific guidance).

Yours sincerely,

Ruud Koning (President)
Pamela Wicker (Vice-President)
Christian Deutscher (General Secretary)
Arne Feddersen (IJSF Editor-in-Chief)
Svenja Feiler (Ph.D. Student Representative)
Katrin Scharfenkamp (Youth Development Officer)

How to put an abstract of a canceled conference in the CV:

https://apastyle.apa.org/blog/canceled-conferences

Example:

Boissy, A., Davis, C., & Montori, V. (2020, March 13–22). Keeping healthcare human in the digital era [Conference session]. SXSW Conference, Austin, TX, United States. https://schedule.sxsw.com/2020/events/PP98262 (Conference canceled)